Swanston, Denise

From:

Sent:

Saturday, September 07, 2019 1:23 PM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

1435-1557 Grant Street

Dear Whoever:

I am opposed to having this monster sized building dropped into the middle of our Grant street.

This building is one story too tall. It should be only 4 stories max in an area previously zoned four story.

The flat stalinesque roof is not an improvement to the previous policy of having peaked roofs. This building will be stylistically a huge sore thumb on our street.

The current fascination of not providing sufficient parking will not force those that need cars out of their cars. This building does not have enough parking.

This building is the first step in destroying the current street ambience. Your planners already have projected mock ups which show where you want to go. It is not pretty.

If this building gets completed the future will not look kindly on the thinking (or lack of it) behind it.

<u>J. Buttery</u>